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        Minnesota Returned Peace 
Corps Volunteers (and Friends) 

Toastmasters Club invites you to 
an Open House. 

 

When:   January 21, 2016 
 

Time:  6:15pm to 8:45pm 
 

Where: Roseville City Hall - Birch Room 
Facility Building 
2660 Civic Center Road  
(Lexington and County Road C) 
Roseville, MN 55113 

 

Refreshments follow with a dazzling meeting of 
Presentation, Leadership skills, and thinking on your 
feet; personal development and networking. 
 
Need more information?  
Contact Mary Adams at 612.521.0649  
Email: adams_mary_j@yahoo.com 
Mnrpcv.toastmastersclubs.org    
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